
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF INDIANA 

 
 
 
 
 

UPDATE ON NOTICES OF ELECTRONIC FILING 
 

 
The previously reported problem of Notices of Electronic Filing missing text has been 
fixed.   
 
If you encounter a NEF for a Minute Entry that is missing docket text, please alert our 
Help Desk, either via the Live Chat function on our website or by email to 
cmecf_tier2@insb.uscourts.gov .  
 
 
 
July 27, 2021       /s/ Kevin Dempsey  

    Bankruptcy Clerk 
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